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Klein, Christine E (DOT)

From: Governor Sarah Palin (GOV sponsored)

Sent: Friday, August 29, 2008 10:00 AM

To: Govemor Sarah Palin (GOV sponsored)
Subject: A Labor Day Message from Governor Sarah Palin

Dear state employees,

As we take the opportunity at the end of our Alaskan summer to spend time with friends and
family members this Labor Day, I want to thank you, the hard-working employees of the State
of Alaska, for your service. We honor and celebrate your achievements and dedication, and
we thank you for all you do to support the needs of your fellow Alaskans. Enjoy a safe and
happy holiday weekend!

Governor Sarah Palin

10/07/2008
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Klein, Christine E (DOT)

From: Nizich, Michael A (GOV)

Sent:  Thursday, June 19, 2008 3:49 PM
To: Klein, Christine (DOT sponsored).
Subject: note

Thanks for the note. Look forward to meeting you when | am in Anchorage.
Hope things work out for the best in the future.

Mike

10/07/2008





